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Regional Spotlight 
SAAGNY 60th Anniversary 

 
When did SAAGNY start planning its 60th anniversary celebration? 
We started talking and planning last October and in November, we launched a contest to design a special 
60th anniversary logo.  Our Anniversary Committee consisting of volunteers, Board members and past presidents was 
chaired by Past President Gail Deutchman, MAS. 
 
What different things did SAAGNY do to highlight the anniversary? 
Our 60th anniversary logo was prominently displayed on nearly all of our communications throughout the year—e-mail 
blasts, newsletters, mailings and our website.  We also created retractable banners that we used at many of our events:  

the first one covered our first 20 years; the second, our next 20 years; and 
the third, the last 20 years.  Each highlighted historical events every five 
years during that period—newsworthy world and SAAGNY events such as 
the World Series champions, the cost of a postage stamp, who was 
president of SAAGNY and so on.  The fourth banner listed all SAAGNY 
presidents from the beginning.  We converted the banner information into 
a series of e-mail blasts sent over the course of this year.  Our culminating 
event was a formal dinner November 12 at the Glen Island Harbour Club 
in New Rochelle, a country club overlooking the Long Island Sound.  We 
also arranged a special room block with the New Rochelle Radisson Hotel 
for out-of-town guests and those who wanted to extend the evening. 
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Who won the logo contest? 
The special 60th anniversary logo was chosen from over 50 submissions!  Marc 
Kozac of Blue Monster Promotions submitted the winning design. 
 
Did you sell any special sponsorships, have a special scholarship, or 
conduct a special scholarship push for the anniversary? 
We did not (now you give us the idea!!!). 
 
Tell us about the anniversary dinner celebration. 
We wanted to make the dinner a party.  We wanted to have fun and keep the 
speeches to a minimum. 

 
As guests arrived, they were greeted with champagne in the lobby.  When they got upstairs, our professional 
photographer, LJ Studios, took their pictures in front of a step-and-repeat backdrop.  Throughout the evening, 
photographers took candid and formal pictures capturing the evening. 
 
Both SAAGNY President Eric Rackoff and Anniversary Committee Chair Past President Gail Deutchman, MAS, welcomed 
everyone.  After dinner, we presented our annual awards including Supplier, Distributor, Multi-line Rep, Customer Service 
Rep, Factory Rep and Humanitarian of the Year. 
 

A local bakery designed and produced a special cake created 
just for this occasion in the style of a “Cake Boss” cake—a three-
tiered cake featuring a variety of promotional products all 
created out of cake, fondant and icing. 
 
Richard Danziger, the longest tenured past president in 
attendance, made some closing remarks and invited all of the 
past presidents there (14 in all) to come up front and blow out 
the candles on our special cake. 
 
Who attended? 
The entire SAAGNY membership was invited as were all 
regional presidents and Executive Directors and PPAI and ASI 
personnel.  Over 100 attended.  The dinner was a big hit!  It 
reminded many of the “good old days” when SAAGNY used to 
have a more formal holiday party. 
 
Tell us about the commemorative gift all your attendees 
received. 
Everyone, as they left, was presented a carafe gift set from 
Moderne Glass.  Each set of wine decanter and four stemless 
wine glasses, beautifully gift boxed, was etched with SAAGNY’s 
60th anniversary logo.  We included a sheet similar to the 
anniversary banners that listed events from the 1950s to 
the 2010s (see Page 4). 
 
Did you make money on the dinner, or just cover expenses? 
The dinner was only $30 per person which included a plated 
dinner, open bar and dancing, so that fee did not come close to 

covering the per person cost of the evening—SAAGNY subsidized the event.  Also, some attended as our guests. 
 
It won’t be long until your 75th anniversary, what will you do differently next time? 
I would not change anything about the party itself … I think that event was fantastic and hit the mark for what we wanted.  
We could do more throughout the year … with the rapid developments in technology/communications, the possibilities are 
endless.  Also, I would love to record video histories from some of our long-tenured volunteers and past presidents to 
capture their memories and knowledge; that would be a fun and memorable project. 
 

—Info from SAAGNY Executive Director Jonathan Riegel, MAS 
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More Photos from SAAGNY 60th Anniversary Dinner Celebration: 
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